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Together Everyone Achieves More 

CURWEN WEEKLY 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We hope you have had a lovely week. It has been great welcoming our Reception children to breakfast club and 6 o'clock 
club and seeing them having fun with their friends. We are very impressed with how well they have settled in! If you are 
interested in breakfast club or 6 o'clock club then please speak to a member of the office staff for more information. 
Please remember that 6 o'clock club must be booked in advance. 
 

Also to highlight that we have our Reception open evening on Wednesday 1st November for anyone that has younger 
children they would like to start with us in September 2024. Please pass on the word to friends and family members! See 
our website for more information. 
 

Last week some of our children were involved in a baseball festival at Ranelagh Primary School. Ranelagh are fortunate to 
have a partnership with Major League Baseball, and we hope that this will offer lots of opportunities for children across 
the Trust. 
 

It has been lovely to start our tuition sessions this week, and we thank you all for your support in allowing your children to 
attend these. We really do believe that these help immensely with children's development, and we genuinely enjoy all of 
your support. Please remember that collection from after school clubs is from the back gates at London Road and Stock 
Street, except from Fridays. 
 

You will have seen a Studybugs message from Mr Cameron with details of National Online Safety. We strongly 
recommend that parents use these resources as we are aware of the challenges of keeping children safe online. Although 
this forms part of our school curriculum, we do rely on your support at home to closely monitor what children are 
accessing and to continue to have open conversations about online behaviour. Please do speak to a member of school 
staff if you have any concerns. We will be arranging some parent workshops in the coming weeks. 
 

We wish you a lovely weekend 

 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 

5PB – 99.8% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 



   AM– Lucas   PM— Zoe 

   RC– Amrit  RDR– Edie  

   RM– Ruhaan  RMC– Zaynab 

   1I – Safa   1K– Melissa  

   1L–  Noah   1W– Hanfy 

   2G – Hana  2L– Ali 

   2SO– Arita  2SA– Amelia 

   3F – Lynne  3B– Fatou-Ida 

   3O – Alex   3H – Preetam 

   4A– Anas   4GM– Sophia 

   4G – Barack  4M – Rome 

   5CB - Hocine  5C – Daria 

   5PB - Tanzeem  5T – Jaynie 

   6A – Afsana  6C – Tasfiyah 

   6K– Nabiha  6R – Lorenzo  

   Sycamore / Oak Class— Isha 

          Stars that SHINE TT Rockstars 

TTRS 

Next round:  TTRS- Round 2 results:  

Rockstars of the week  

 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 481 

Julia Donaldson— 422 

Roald Dahl— 680 

Charles Dickens— 545 

Team Points: 

Please park considerately around the 
surrounding roads. Please do not park 
or stop on the Zig Zag line outside the 

School gates, at any time. This is to 
keep  the children and parents safe.  

Trips: 
 Forest School for 3B & 4M 

on 4th October 

Theme of the Week Word of the Week 

Black History Month  Strive for Success  

Assembly Next Week 

 Reception– Year 6 children Flu 
Vaccine consent forms online or 
paper form need to be 
completed by Tuesday 10th 
October. Thank you. 

 Year 1– Year 6 children October 
half term holiday club forms 
need to returned by Monday 2nd 
October. Thank you. 




